

Sandra Beech and Ron Neilson were at Speyside school and St. Joseph's School, Acton, last week entertaining the students with music and skits designed for audience participation. Beech has several children's records released as well and works through the Mariposa Entertainment Company.

# Lawyers elect executive

The Halton County Law Association held their annual meeting on February 15, in Courtroom 1, Milton. The membership elected directors, and a directors' meeting the same day the following executive positions were filled:

President—Ronald Flannagan, Milton; Vice-President—
William Kerr, Oakville;
Secretary—Frances Murphy,
Oakville; Treasurer—Howard
Mott, Milton; Past President—
Brian J. Hanna, Oakville.

Other Executive members are: Jack Belleghem, Q.C.,

Georgetown; Andrea Esson, Burlington; Allan Kogon, Georgetown; Robert Martin, Burlington; and William Perras, Oakville.

Following the business meeting a dinner was held at the Bayrischer-Hof restaurant. Guest speaker was Gary Valcour, President, Ontario Lawyers' Association.

Law Day throughout Canada is Tuesday, April 17, and the Halton County Law Association is preparing a planned program of various activities they hope to implement on that day.

CVCA
elects
new
exec.
at 1st
meeting

Howard Stewart of Huttonville has been reappointed chairman of Credit Valley Conservation Authority for a fifth term, by the provincial government.

Ken Whillans, ex-mayor of Brampton was re-elected vice chairman by his fellow members, at the inaugural meeting.

The executive committee includes Bill Hunter Jr., Caledon; Harold Kennedy, Missiasauga; Clark Glassford, Caledon; Bob Shirley, Mono Township; and Dick Martin, provincial appointee.

Halton Hills is represented on the Water Management Advisory Board by Regional Chairman Pete Pomeroy and Councillor Marilyn Serjeantson.

Serjeantson is vice-chairperson of the Information and Education Advisory Board, while Pomeroy is also a member of the Conservation Services Dosoir

Many people go through life lamenting the lack of bumps in the right places. But, let me tell you from first hand experience that a couple of bumps I acquired on my last fishing trip can leave me alone any time, along with trips to the local physicians.

Probably the greatest loss to me was missing out on the weekend of Bow fishing, not to mention a lot of pride.

I fell down some steps and really messed up my face. Well, I bruise easily and heal quickly, so better luck next week.

The early fishing got into high gear on the past weekend when Junior Tibbits of Georgetown fished the Potawami River in Owen Sound, limiting out in Rainbows. The largest fish taken was 16 pounds. Junior tells me that the best part of the trip was the fact that only one other angler was working that piece of river.

Water levels have dropped drastically due to cold weather at Georgian Bay. This has slowed down any runs of fish to river mouths. However, fishing should be good for anyone brave enough to fish the open bays.

One local angler, Keith Poliock from Georgetown, has the best answer for snow storms, sleet and frozen hands, not to mention other painful extremities.

Mr. Pollock went on a vacation in Acapulco and while there joined a charter trip out for Billfish. He landed a sailfish which weighed in at 120 pounds. What a way to make a great holiday greater and a vacation that will never be forgotten.

The Ontario ministry for fisheries has finally started to take notice of the complaints of many anglers about the incidental catches allowed commercial fishermen.

They are now imposing a few

## RECIPE OF THE WEEK

# CHINESE NOODLE -CASSEROLE

8 oz. cashaw nuts

2 cups chicken or turkey (cooked)

2 cans mushroom soup

1 soup can water

salt & papper 2 cups chinese fried noodles

2 cups chopped celery

2 cups chopped onlons

1/2 pound mushrooms, sliced and fried

Mix all together except nuts and needles. Add these last and save some of needles to put on top. Bake at 350° one hour.

YOU'LL FIND ALL YOUR BAKING NEEDS -- AND MUCH MORE AT

# Foodstuffs

92 Main St. S., Georgetown 877-6569

Foodstuffs

THIS WEEK

FRIED NOODLES 111

AND DESCRIPTION OF THE PERSON OF THE PERSON

**CASHEWS** 

**\*5.49.** 



Kelth Pollock is shown here with the sailfish he hauled in from the Pacific Ocean.

restrictions. Supposedly it will now be manatory to report all fish taken and no incidental catches may be sold. Well, taking all things into consideration, not much will change. No commercial fish-



by Lorne Fletcher

erman will likely report one quarter of their catch anyway so they can avoid paying income tax and show a business loss.

Have a good day.

# WANT TO APPEAL YOUR ASSESSMENT?

You still have time to appeal your 1983 assessment if you feel your home or business property has been improperly assessed.

Your assessment is important because the amount of property tax you pay depends on it, in that the assessed value of your property is multiplied by your municipal and school mill rate to determine your 1984 property taxes.

Notices of Assessment have been mailed to property owners and tenants whose assessments have changed since last year. Open houses have been held in your area to answer questions and amend assessment information if necessary. Open house dates and locations were announced in a previous advertisement.

The Assessment Roll has now been delivered to your municipality for the purposes of calculating the amount of taxes you must pay on your property in 1984. For information on your assessment, the Assessment Roll is now available for review at your Municipal Office during regular business hours. If you feel your property has been improperly assessed, and you have not yet made your appeal known, you still have until March 7 to deliver or mail an appeal to the Assessment Review Board. And remember, even if you did not receive a Notice of Assessment, you still have the right to appeal.

### Appeal deadline-March 7, 1984

The Assessment Review Board Is an impartial body reporting to the Attorney General of Ontario, which provides you with an additional opportunity to have your assessment reviewed if, in your opinion, it is not fair and equitable with similar properties in your area. The Review Board is more informal and relaxed than a regular court of law. You may present your own case, retain a lawyer or ask a relative or friend to speak as your agent.

To help you in filing your appeal, Notice of Appeal forms are available from the Assessment Review Board, your Regional Assessment Office or your Municipal Office. As well, you can use the reverse side of a Notice of Assessment or write a letter stating the property address and roll number, together with your reasons for appealing. Appeals should be forwarded to the Regional Registrar of the Assessment Review Board listed below.

Ministry of Revenue



Regional Registrar
ASSESSME AT REVIEW BOARD
MANISTRY OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
Supplies
Research Consumption
Researc

EHIR